
Correspondence #3 

 

Hi, 

  

Reading the letters coming home about the West ARC involving Greensville and 
millgrove schools, what is the proposed boundary changes.  I found the current 
boundary map on the website but millgrove is not listed on the map.  I live in the 
south east portion and want to know what changes are proposed for the second 
option of closing Greensville school.  Also I understand that the secondary west 
arc mentions the millgrove students will attend Waterdown school.  Waterdown 
high is not listed on the secondary arc. Will the new boundary showing the closing 
of Greensville change the boundaries for the high school?  As these situations 
affect our family It would be nice to know where our children will be attending.  

  

Thank you for your time. 


